Violet Township Trustee

Fellow citizens of Fairfield County,

As a Violet Township Trustee, | have had the great privilege of working with
Alex Lape as a Lieutenant and Chief Deputy of the Fairfield County Sheriff’s
department. Alex has always represented the highest standards in quality law
enforcement. He follows through using a solution-oriented approach in a very fair
and equitable manner. Alex possesses excellent verbal and written communication
skills and genuinely likes to help others.

I have also known Alex as a member of the Fairfield County Republican Party
Executive Committee. He is a man of integrity that lives the life of a servant leader.
Alex has strong critical thinking skills, is open minded and welcomes other opinions
before he formulates a final decision. Alex is also a natural at building relationships,
has a love of learning and is always willing to accept a new challenge.

Alex Lape has unmatched practical experience within the Fairfield County
Sheriff's office. His professional and personal characteristics make Alex Lape the
best choice to naturally progress from Chef Deputy to serve as Fairfield County’s
next sheriff. Please join me in supporting Alex Lape to be our next Sheriff on Election
Day.

Sincerely,

Darrin Monhollen



